ERRATUM

Molemole Local Municipality invites applications from suitably qualified candidates to fill vacant positions within its establishment. Molemole Local

Municipality is an equal opportunity and Affirmative Action Employer. Persons designated in terms of applicable legislations as Historically Disadvantaged
South Africans as well as people with disabilities are encouraged to apply:

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR APPLICANTS TO TAKE NOTE OF:

All applicants must ignore the statement number 6 on the advert relating to applicants who have previously participated within Internship the Public Service or Local
Government sector, the statement was erroneously captured in the advert and must be ignored.

Enquiries on the above should be directed to Mr. Bethuel Ramohlale at 015 501 0243/44.

CLOSING DATE FOR APPLICATIONS IN RESPECT OF ALL POSITIONS REMAINS: Friday 03 October 2014 at 16h00.

Mr. NN Keetse
Acting Municipal Manager



